
NO ACTION TAKEN 

 

Date _________________________________  School ______________________________ 

 
To the Parent/Guardian of: 
 
Student Name _________________________________ 
 
Student Address _______________________________ 
 
      _______________________________ 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 
Your student was recently referred to the District Hearing Office for a disciplinary hearing. Based upon 
the information presented and gathered at that hearing, a decision was made that no disciplinary action 
should be taken at this time. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. The District expects your student to follow school regulations 
and to put forth more effort in academic work upon returning to school. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. John D. Stanford 

Interim Superintendent 

 

 


